
 

ZOOLOGY ASSOCIATION REPORT 2022 - 2023 

  The activities for the Zoology association was inaugurated with the Orientation 

program for I B.Sc. Zoology students on 19th September, 2022. The program started with a talk on 

history of the college and its rules and regulations by Dr.Malathi E, Head of the Department.  

 

 “The Big Butterfly Day” was observed on 27th September 2022. A Butterfly walk was 

arranged in the college campus and a drawing competition was conducted for SSL school students.  

 

 The Staff and students from other departments were inspired to participate in the Butterfly walk, 

which created a love for nature and an awareness for conservation of various species of butterflies. 

  

 

 

 

 Navarathri celebrations was held on 30th September 2022. The students of the department of 

Zoology arranged a colourful Zoology Golu with their creativity and ingenuity.  



 

  

   Wildlife week celebrations with the objective to “Promote the conservation and protection 

of animal Life” was organized on 6th October. Various interdepartmental competitions such as 

Photo shoot, Video making, Rangoli, Wealth out of waste, Poster making, Essay writing and 

Mehndi were conducted and prizes were distributed to the winners.  

    

  

   



 

 

 The Zoology department organized a Workshop on Identification of spiders on 7th October 

2022. Dr.A.Mary Agnes, Associate Professor, Department of Zoology, Auxilium College, Vellore 

addressed the gathering with an inspirational talk  on the biology, types and identification of 

spiders. She took the students for a field visit in the campus and taught them how to identify the 

various species of spiders. 

  

 

           Students of Zoology actively participated in the Pongal Celebrations held in the College 

and won first prize in the event. They also participated in the College culturals and won many 

prizes. They also secured the third place in college sports day parade. 

III UG, I PG and II PG went on a study tour to Mysore and Coorg from 28.02.23 to 03.03.23.  

 

 
 

II UG students went on a field visit to Tholkappia Poonga on August, 27th.2022. They  participated 

in Eco pond tree plantation programme on 3rd March 2023 in our College campus 



 

 

II PG students completed a summer internship program at Zoological Survey of India. Four 

students from II UG and three students from III UG attended Urban Wilderness Walk internship 

conducted by the Madras Naturalist Society. 

 

Ms. D.Yuvabharathy (2020-2022 PG Zoology) successfully cleared the UGC lecturership 

examination.  Dr.Bavani Govindarajulu, Assistant Professor, Department of Zoology won the 

Lions International Best teacher award, 2023. 


